
Project No. 2023-009 CITY HALL – SECOND FLOOR REMODEL 

C I T Y  o f  T H E  D A L L E S  
313 COURT STREET  

THE DALLES, OREGON 97058 

__________________________________________________________ 

 
(541) 296-5481 

FAX (541) 296-6906 
 

April 20, 2023 

ADDENDUM #1 

CITY HALL – SECOND FLOOR REMODEL 

PROJECT NO. 2023-009 

 

Dear Contractor, 

 

The City of The Dalles is providing this Addendum to clarify the Invitation to Bid for 

Project No. 2023-009 CITY HALL – SECOND FLOOR REMODEL. The City 

inadvertently omitted the time of the mandatory pre-bid site inspection in its published 

solicitation; accordingly, the solicitation is hereby addended as follows: 

 

Section D. Mandatory Pre-Bid Site Inspection will occur at 1:00 p.m. April 28, 2023 at 

 

City Hall 

313 Court Street 

The Dalles, OR 97058 

 

Pursuant to OAR 137-049-0250, you are not required to provide written acknowledgment 

of this addendum’s receipt when you submit your bid. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

CITY OF THE DALLES, OR 

 

_________________________ 

Daniel Hunter 

Project Manager 

City of The Dalles 


